
 
 

     

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

From:  
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: Dennis Lambert 
Subject: INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY 
Date: Monday, March 22, 2010 3:20:35 PM 

Dear Ms. Espinel, 

Protecting intellectual property and doing what is necessary to 
provide a stable economic environment for the creators is of paramount 
importance. The rapid growth of the internet has only made it 
increasing more difficult to protect intellectual property.  Our 
government must do everything in its power to insure that creators are 
paid for the use of their valuable work. The well being of our culture 
and that of the entire world depends upon a healthy state of 
protection for these creations. Please let President Obama know that 
we as a community are depending on his leadership to protect our 
rights and our livelihood in these most challenging of times. 

Thank you for your support of our  most worthy cause. 

Dennis Lambert 
Boca Raton, FL 
Songwriter-Music Producer 

Tuneworks, Inc. 
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